Week At A Glance March 5, 2023
Hi Denman Families,

What a busy, fantastic week we had last week. The students were so excited to share their
learning with families, and | heard from many parents how much they enjoyed the opportunity
to see their child’s learning journey in person. Our field trip to the Cumberland museum and
bowling was so much fun! At the museum, students were able to try some Chinese calligraphy
upstairs and pretend they were a miner in Cumberland while they toured a replica mine
downstairs. Thanks to the staff and parent volunteers who came along and made the day
possible.

This week’s salad bar will be roasted butternut squash soup with bacon and a veggie option as
well. We are looking to buy a dozen eggs locally every week for the salad bar. If you know
someone willing to sell to the school and invoice us, please pass on their name to Isabel at the
office or myself.

The garden renovation is coming along quite well even with the frozen ground and dusting of
snow. All the greenhouse pieces are almost here, and the new fence posts are in. This week we
will have some guests from the highschool trades sampler program come over to work with our
students to make the 6 new garden beds. We are looking forward to making our new raised
beds out of DI cedar provided by Antoine!

Have a great week!
Yolanda Lehton, Vice-Principal

Upcoming events:

Ongoing Kindergarten Registration — see https://www.comoxvalleyschools.ca/

Tuesday March 14 (3.14) Pi Day! — A circle inspired day of Math focused activities plus pie...

Wednesday March 15 — Fillongley Field trip all day — activities include Spring foraging lessons, cooking
Bannock on a fire and a beach clean up — looking for volunteers!

Thursday March 16 — Salad bar with locally foraged items yum!
Friday March 17 — St Patrick’s Day — wear green!
Spring Break — March 25 — April 10

First day back is Tuesday April 11


https://www.comoxvalleyschools.ca/

